
 

 

 

 

September, 2021 

 

Greetings, 

Pursuant to section 4.4 of the Registry Agreement, a “Termination by Registry 
Operator”, we would like to terminate the .csc gTLD as soon as possible. This gTLD 
was secured right before the merger of Computer Sciences Corporation (CSC) and 
Hewlett Packard Enterprise Services merged to form DXC Technology. Consequently, 
the gTLD has never been used and shutting it down will have no effect on internal or 
external stakeholders. 
 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Marin 
Director, Marketing 
DXC Technology 

 

 

 




